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 Feb  5,  2024  Contact:  Ryan  Coleman,  President 
 Immediate  Release  randallstownnaacp@gmail.com 

 Randallstown  NAACP  supports  HB  0392  -  Evidence  -  Wiretapping 
 and  Electronic  Surveillance  -  Fair  Housing  Testing 

 Randallstown  MD-Housing  discrimination  is  still  rampant  in  2024.  The  effect  of  redlining 
 continues  to  cripple  black  families.  Maryland  must  take  action  to  protect  all  of  its 
 residents 

 HB  0392  ensures  the  tools  are  available  to  stamp  out  housing  discrimination.  The 
 Randallstown  NAACP  requests  a  favorable  vote  on  HB  0392. 


